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To whom it may concern: 

 

           This year, the University of Craiova celebrates its Faculty of Sciences and, particularly, 

the days of the Department of Applied Mathematics.  

           This celebration is also an excellent occasion to emphasize many years of successful 

activity of both Professors Paul Popescu (vice-president of the Balkan Society of Geometers) and 

Popescu Marcela, whose long-term endeavor was notable in organizing the scientific events of 

the Balkan Society of Geometers, and in supporting the editorial process of its journals. 

           This is the moment when the University of Craiova is also cherished as the host of the 

International ICAMNM Conferences, which provide the perfect opportunity for mathematicians 

to meet and discuss joint professional concerns, under the auspices of a fruitful professional 

synergy. 

           During these reverential days, more than ever, I sincerely wish a prosperous future to the 

University of Craiova and its exquisite, outstanding professionals. 

 

With my best regards and consideration,  

Vladimir Balan. 
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